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Math 1 B Accelerate Education 2021-05-24 Math 1 B
What Good are the Arts? John Carey 2012-11-15 From one
of the country's most eminent reviewers and academics, a
delightfully sceptical and devastatingly intelligent
assessment of the true value of art.
Roar at the Zoo! Parragon 2012-08-07 "There are 10 noisy
zoo animals to discover in this bright, interactive
book. Little ones will love looking at the pictures,
pressing the buttons, and roaring along with the
tiger!"--Page [4] cover.
A Travel Companion to the Northern Areas of Pakistan
Tahir Jahangir 2004 This book is an account of travels
through the northern mountains and valleys of Pakistan.
It is a travelogue as well as a guide. Each chapter is
followed by a key with essential travel conditions,
accommodation and security precautions required.
The Nomadic Developer Aaron Erickson 2009-05-05 Learn
the Real Secrets of Succeeding as a Software or IT
Consultant in Any Economic Climate! Despite economic
cycles, the idea of using technology to make a company
more efficient and competitive—or perhaps even reach a
new market— is appealing to all but the most desperate
and cash-starved companies. More and more often, those
companies look to technology consultants to fulfill
their needs. There are real advantages to being a
consultant. You make contacts with a lot of different
people; you get exposure to many industries; and most
important, unlike a software developer in the IT
department for a brick-and-mortar company, as a
technology consultant, you are the profit center…so long
as you are billing. Consulting can be hugely
rewarding—but it’s easy to fail if you are unprepared.
To succeed, you need a mentor who knows the lay of the
land. Aaron Erickson is your mentor, and this is your
guidebook. Erickson has done it all—from Practice
Leadership to the lowest level project work. In The
Nomadic Developer, he brings together his hardwon
insights on becoming successful and achieving success
through tough times and relentless change. You’ll find
100% practical advice and real experiences—his own and
annotations from those in the trenches. In addition,
renowned consultants—such as David Chappell, Bruce
Eckel, Deborah Kurata, and Ted Neward—share some of
their hard-earned lessons. With this useful guidebook,
you can Objectively assess whether the consultant’s life
makes sense for you Break into the business and build a
career path that works Avoid the Seven Deadly Firms by
identifying unscrupulous technology consultancies and
avoiding their traps and pitfalls Understand the
business models and mechanics that virtually all
consulting firms use Master secret consulting success
tips that are typically left unstated or overlooked Gain
a competitive advantage by adding more value than your
competitors Continue your professional development so
you stay billable even during bad times Profit from both
fixed-bid and time-and-materials projects Build a
personal brand that improves your resiliency no matter
what happens
No Way to Pick A President Jules Witcover 2014-04-23 As
the United States marks its first presidential election
of a new century, Witcover shows us how professional
mercenaries -- with little party loyalty and diminished
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political principles, driven by an insatiable need for
money -- are poisoning public life. At the same time,
politicians themselves have condoned and even encouraged
these developments, responding to the demands of a
media-driven age in which the press corps pursues its
own quest for celebrity and financial reward. Sharp,
revealing, and rich with anecdotes, No Way to Pick a
President offers a wealth of presidential history, from
the role of the vice president's office to campaign
funds, television and the electoral college.
Stepbrother Broken Colleen Masters 2015-08-29 Only Lukas
Hawthorne could simultaneously break my spirit, crush my
dreams...and make me dripping wet.He's a legend on
campus-a star athlete with records that'll never be
broken. I always see him on campus walking around with
some new hot piece of ass, and I dream about what it
would be like to be the one on his arm...It's totally
unfair to have such an effortlessly handsome grad
student as my TA. Who knew economic theory could be so
sexy? Problem is, I've been so distracted by him all
semester that now I'm failing his course, and I need
pass if I hope to graduate on time. He wants to meet
with me after class, to discuss how I can make up my
grade this summer...extra assignments, private
lessons...whatever it takes. But when a disgusting
realization is made-our student-teacher sex sessions are
permanently interrupted.Our parents are engaged. They're
madly in love and can't wait to make me, Lukas, and all
of our siblings one big happy family. To make matters
worse, we have to endure a family vacation at his
father's lake house. Together. A million miles away from
everything.Thing is, the more inappropriate my desire is
for him, the more intensely it burns...and he isn't shy
about meeting me halfway.According to him, we're going
to defile every room and every surface of his father's
house before we go back to school.Challenge accepted.
Philosophy Brooke Noel Moore 2017
Annulosa. [By W. E. Leach. Extracted from vol. 1 of the
Supplement to the Encyclopædia Britannica.] 1824
Solutions Manual to Accompany Corporate Finance ROSS
2009-10-01 The Solutions Manual contains detailed,
worked-out solutions for all of the problems in the end
of chapter material. It has also been revised for
accuracy by multiple sources. It is also available for
purchase by students. The Solutions Manual is prepared
by Joseph Smolira, Belmont University
Sabotage in the American Workplace Martin Sprouse 1992 A
study of everyday employee resistance at work, with
first person accounts of sabotage illustrated and
intermingled with related news clippings, facts and
quotes.
The Vision; a Poem on the Union of Russia and Prussia
Against Poland Young mind 1797
Beautifully Ruined Nessa Morgan 2014-03-06 I feel I'm
losing it all, everything I've kept near and dear--I'm
shoving it away because I don't know how to keep my life
in order anymore. What was simply fine and okay is no
longer either. My world is growing into one black hole,
dragging me down. I've discovered my monsters, I've
found my demons, and to make sure no one goes down with
me, I've given them an out. I've given Zephyr the out he
deserves. But was it worth it? Just when Joey's life
seemed to be getting better, one night sends her memory
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into overdrive. Not able to cope, she pushes away the
only friend she could count and tries to cut out all the
rest. When a new student walks into her class and is
assigned the seat next to hers, Joey's not sure whether
punch him or kick him below the belt with how forward he
is. All this while fighting the urge to go back and beg
Zephyr to be hers again. When the unthinkable happens,
she has a hard decision to make--the hardest she's ever
had to make: to stay or go.
Psychobook Julian Rothenstein 2016-09-06 Who knew a trip
to the therapist could be so much fun, even
aesthetically rewarding? Beyond sharing feelings or
complaining about your mother, Psychobook reveals the
rich history of psychological testing in a fascinating
sideways look at classic testing methods, from wordassociation games to inkblots to personality tests.
Psychobook includes never-before-seen content from longhidden archives, as well as reimagined tests from
contemporary artists and writers, to try out yourself,
at home or at parties. A great ebook for the therapist
in your life and the therapist in you, for anyone
interested in the history of psychology and
psychological paraphernalia, or for anyone who enjoys
games and quizzes. Psychobook will brighten your day and
outlook.
Spend Well, Live Rich Michelle Singletary 2004 A commonsense guide to personal finance provides practical
advice on how to get out of debt, establish an
educational fund, create a retirement account, and
achieve financial security, using seven key principles
that range from "Cash is better than credit" to "Enough
is enough" to "Keep it simple." Originally published as
7 Money Mantras for a Richer Life. Reprint. 30,000 first
printing.
The Manga Cookbook 2009-07-20 An illustrated step-bystep guide to preparing simple Japanese dishes using
ingredients found in every Western kitchen teaches
budding chefs how to make everything they see in their
favorite manga--from rice balls to Japanese-style pizza.
The Gentle Weapon S. C. Mizrahi 1999 The "gentle weapon"
of prayer opens the heart and soul and gives voice to
our deepest yearnings, while bringing us closer to God.
The startling wisdom of Rebbe Nachman of Breslov will
help you talk with God and enable you to hear your own
voice as well.
Archie 3000 Archie Superstars 2019-03-19 ARCHIE 3000 is
the complete collection featuring the classic series.
This is presented in the new higher-end format of Archie
Comics Presents, which offers 200+ pages at a value
while taking a design cue from successful all-ages
graphic novels. Travel to the 31st Century with Archie
and his friends! In the year 3000, Riverdale is home to
hoverboards, intergalactic travel, alien life and
everyone's favorite space case, Archie! Follow the gang
as they encounter detention robots, teleporters, wacky
fashion trends and much more. Will the teens of the
future get in as much trouble as the ones from our time?
308 Circuits Jan Buiting 2003 This is the ninth in the
300 series of circuit design books, again contains a
wide range of circuits, tips and design ideas. The book
has been divided into sections, making it easy to find
related subjects in a single category. The book not only
details DIY electronic circuits for home construction
but also inspiring ideas for projects you may want to
design from the ground up. Because software in general
and microcontroller programming techniques in particular
have become key aspects of modern electronics, a number
of items in this book deal with these subjects only.
Like its predecessors in the 300 series, "308 Circuits"
covers the following disciplines and interest fields of
modern electronics: test and measurement, radio and
television, power supplies and battery chargers, general
interest, computers and microprocessors, circuit ideas
and audio and hi-fi.
The Annenbergs John E. Cooney 1982 The dual biography of
kenmore-intuition-31100-manual

2/4

Moses Louis Annenberg and his son, Walter, details their
colorful, entrepreneurial lives and careers, from the
father's racketeering fortune building and tax-evasion
prosecution to the son's current publishing and
political ventures
Personal Finance E. Thomas Garman 2002-07-01
Photography Techniques Digital Field Guide 3-Book Set
Alan Hess 2012-01-05 Three Digital Field Guides in one
information-packed e-book bundle Digital photographers
are always looking for information on the fundamentals-composition, exposure, and lighting--and often they turn
to Digital Field Guides. Now you can get the popular
Composition Digital Field Guide, Exposure Digital Field
Guide, and Lighting Digital Field Guide in this handy,
three-in-one, e-book bundle. It includes every bit of
the essential information, useful tips, and savvy
techniques you love from the printed books, but in an ebook format. From setting a mood with lighting; to
mixing ISO, aperture, and shutter speed to optimize
exposure; to composing shots that will compel and
fascinate viewers, it's all here, in an electronic
format you can pull up easily on your tablet, Kindle, or
Nook. Includes three popular photography guides,
Composition Digital Field Guide, Exposure Digital Field
Guide, and Lighting Digital Field Guide, in one e-book
set Shows you when, where, and how to create and capture
perfect light, every time Walks you through the complex
techniques of good exposure, helping hobbyists grow into
serious photographers Helps you combine and place
elements in a frame and compose compelling photos
Combining digital photography and e-books, the best in
today's technology, Photography Techniques Digital Field
Guide 3-Book Set is your e-ticket to producing better
photos.
The Lady and the Lionheart Joanne Bischof 2018 "As the
circus tents are raised on the outskirts of Roanoke in
1890, nurse Ella Beckley arrives to tend a Gypsy girl
under the watchful eye of Charlie Lionheart, a guardian
who bears a striking resemblance to the child and
protects the baby with a love that awakens a hope in
Ella that goodness may yet reign"-PCB Design for Real-World EMI Control Bruce R.
Archambeault 2013-06-29 Proper design of printed circuit
boards can make the difference between a product passing
emissions requirements during the first cycle or not.
Traditional EMC design practices have been simply rulebased, that is, a list of rules-of-thumb are presented
to the board designers to implement. When a particular
rule-of-thumb is difficult to implement, it is often
ignored. After the product is built, it will often fail
emission requirements and various time consuming and
costly add-ons are then required. Proper EMC design does
not require advanced degrees from universities, nor does
it require strenuous mathematics. It does require a
basic understanding of the underlying principles of the
potential causes of EMC emissions. With this basic
understanding, circuit board designers can make tradeoff decisions during the design phase to ensure optimum
EMC design. Consideration of these potential sources
will allow the design to pass the emissions requirements
the first time in the test laboratory. A number of other
books have been published on EMC. Most are general books
on EMC and do not focus on printed circuit board is
intended to help EMC engineers and design design. This
book engineers understand the potential sources of
emissions and how to reduce, control, or eliminate these
sources. This book is intended to be a 'hands-on' book,
that is, designers should be able to apply the concepts
in this book directly to their designs in the realworld.
Alderdene Norris Paul 1890
The Shy Toad Jackie Small 2014-09-05 Making friends can
sometimes be a daunting experience, as Toad knew only
too well. One day, Water Snail approaches Toad and
offers to coach him on how to make friends. Happy to be
Downloaded from head-fs.bedwintokyo.com on August 11,
2022 by guest

getting help, Toad practices saying hello to an
unsuspecting shrimp, with funny consequences. Follow
Toad's bravery as he tries to make friends with a whole
range of animals and insects, with heart-warming
results.
With Amusement for All LeRoy Ashby 2006-05-12 With
Amusement for All contextualizes what Americans have
done for fun since 1830, showing the reciprocal nature
of the relationships among social, political, economic,
and cultural forces and the ways in which the
entertainment world has reflected, changed, or
reinforced the values of American society.
Desktop Rugby Running Press 2016-09-27 Desktop Rugby
brings the excitement of rugby right to your fingertips.
Included is everything you need to play the game--a
goal, ball, tee, flag, and mini referee figurine to call
that foul. Kit also includes a 32-page book on the
history and rules of the game.
ELECTRICAL AND ELECTRONIC MEASUREMENTS GOPAL KRISHNA
BANERJEE 2012-01-18 In this modern scientific world a
thorough understanding of complex measurements and
instruments is the need of the hour. This book provides
a comprehensive coverage of the concepts and principles
of measurements and instrumentation, and brings into
focus the recent and significant developments in this
field. The book presents an exhaustive exposition of
different types of measuring instruments and their
applications in an easy-to-grasp manner. It presents
even the minute details of various measurement
techniques and calibration methods, which are the
essential features of a measurement programme. The book
elaborates on the theoretical background and practical
knowledge of different measuring instruments to make the
students accustomed to these devices. An in-depth
coverage of topics makes the text useful to somewhat
more advanced courses and its elaborated methodology
will help students meet the challenges in their career.
This book is ideally suitable for undergraduate students
(BE/B.Tech.) of Electrical, Electronics and
Instrumentation and Control disciplines of engineering.
It can be also used as reference book for the cable
testing, testing of instruments transformers, testing of
energy meters and measurement of physical variables. KEY
FEATURES : Gives a number of chapter-end review
questions and numerical problems for practice. Includes
plenty of diagrams to clarify the concepts. Contains
about 250 problems and 200 solved examples for the
benefit of the students.
Hadoop Beginner's Guide Garry Turkington 2013-02-22 Data
is arriving faster than you can process it and the
overall volumes keep growing at a rate that keeps you
awake at night. Hadoop can help you tame the data beast.
Effective use of Hadoop however requires a mixture of
programming, design, and system administration skills.
"Hadoop Beginner's Guide" removes the mystery from
Hadoop, presenting Hadoop and related technologies with
a focus on building working systems and getting the job
done, using cloud services to do so when it makes sense.
From basic concepts and initial setup through developing
applications and keeping the system running as the data
grows, the book gives the understanding needed to
effectively use Hadoop to solve real world problems.
Starting with the basics of installing and configuring
Hadoop, the book explains how to develop applications,
maintain the system, and how to use additional products
to integrate with other systems. While learning
different ways to develop applications to run on Hadoop
the book also covers tools such as Hive, Sqoop, and
Flume that show how Hadoop can be integrated with
relational databases and log collection. In addition to
examples on Hadoop clusters on Ubuntu uses of cloud
services such as Amazon, EC2 and Elastic MapReduce are
covered.
Learning RxJava Thomas Nield 2017-06-20 Reactive
Programming with Java and ReactiveX About This Book
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Explore the essential tools and operators RxJava
provides, and know which situations to use them in Delve
into Observables and Subscribers, the core components of
RxJava used for building scalable and performant
reactive applications Delve into the practical
implementation of tools to effectively take on complex
tasks such as concurrency and backpressure Who This Book
Is For The primary audience for this book is developers
with at least a fundamental mastery of Java. Some
readers will likely be interested in RxJava to make
programs more resilient, concurrent, and scalable.
Others may be checking out reactive programming just to
see what it is all about, and to judge whether it can
solve any problems they may have. What You Will Learn
Learn the features of RxJava 2 that bring about many
significant changes, including new reactive types such
as Flowable, Single, Maybe, and Completable Understand
how reactive programming works and the mindset to "think
reactively" Demystify the Observable and how it quickly
expresses data and events as sequences Learn the various
Rx operators that transform, filter, and combine data
and event sequences Leverage multicasting to push data
to multiple destinations, and cache and replay them
Discover how concurrency and parallelization work in
RxJava, and how it makes these traditionally complex
tasks trivial to implement Apply RxJava and Retrolambda
to the Android domain to create responsive Android apps
with better user experiences Use RxJava with the Kotlin
language to express RxJava more idiomatically with
extension functions, data classes, and other Kotlin
features In Detail RxJava is a library for composing
asynchronous and event-based programs using Observable
sequences for the JVM, allowing developers to build
robust applications in less time. Learning RxJava
addresses all the fundamentals of reactive programming
to help readers write reactive code, as well as teach
them an effective approach to designing and implementing
reactive libraries and applications. Starting with a
brief introduction to reactive programming concepts,
there is an overview of Observables and Observers, the
core components of RxJava, and how to combine different
streams of data and events together. You will also learn
simpler ways to achieve concurrency and remain highly
performant, with no need for synchronization. Later on,
we will leverage backpressure and other strategies to
cope with rapidly-producing sources to prevent
bottlenecks in your application. After covering custom
operators, testing, and debugging, the book dives into
hands-on examples using RxJava on Android as well as
Kotlin. Style and approach This book will be different
from other Rx books, taking an approach that
comprehensively covers Rx concepts and practical
applications.
Her Tender Tyrant Elizabeth Lennox 2014-12-19 Marcus
moved through life expecting everything to be logical.
Science could explain everything and he’d learned to
make enormous profits understanding science. So when he
runs into the illogical Juliette, his mind has a hard
time understanding why she would walk down the street
singing and dancing. There wasn’t any music! But no
matter how much he craved logic and reason, his body
craved Juliette more. Juliette is fascinated by Marcus’s
stoicism. How could he walk down the street and not feel
the joy in the sunshine? How could he ignore the sounds
of the grasshoppers and birds? Or smile at the
perfection of a flower? And how could her mind and body
need a man who didn’t understand the joy of living life
for the moment? Enjoy the fifth book in The Alfieri
Saga!
Adult Coloring Book Stress Relieving Animal Designs
unicorn book 2020-08-24 24 completely unique unicorn
coloring pages for kids ages 4-8!Unicorns are so much
fun to color because they lead such interesting, magical
lives! They meet princesses, dragons and mermaids. They
visit castles and enchanted woodlands, fly through stars
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and rainbow skies and even wind up in the Land of
Sweets! Share the fun and magic of unicorns with a
special child! This coloring book is a great non-screen
activity to stimulate a child's creativity and
imagination. It makes a perfect gift!About this unicorn
coloring book:* Contains 34 completely unique coloring
pages. There are NO duplicate images in this book.* The
pages are single-sided to prevent bleed-through, and so
that pages can be removed and displayed without losing
an image on the back.* We have carefully designed each
page to be entertaining and suitable for children in the
4 to 8 year-old age range. We have avoided overlyintricate designs as well as overly-simplistic ones. We
believe children of this age love coloring fun scenes
that fire up their imaginations, not a book full of
simple shapes.* The pages are a nice, large 8.5x11
size.Magic Unicorns Coloring Book
Moon-Face & Other Stories Jack London 2017-08-08 MOONFACE (Excerpt) John Claverhouse was a moon-faced man.
You know the kind, cheek-bones wide apart, chin and
forehead melting into the cheeks to complete the perfect
round, and the nose, broad and pudgy, equidistant from
the circumference, flattened against the very centre of
the face like a dough-ball upon the ceiling. Perhaps
that is why I hated him, for truly he had become an
offense to my eyes, and I believed the earth to be
cumbered with his presence. Perhaps my mother may have
been superstitious of the moon and looked upon it over
the wrong shoulder at the wrong time. Be that as it may,
I hated John Claverhouse. Not that he had done me what
society would consider a wrong or an ill turn. Far from
it. The evil was of a deeper, subtler sort; so elusive,
so intangible, as to defy clear, definite analysis in
words. We all experience such things at some period in
our lives. For the first time we see a certain
individual, one who the very instant before we did not
dream existed; and yet...
Affective Health and Masculinities in South Africa Hans
Reihling 2020-04-24 Affective Health and Masculinities
in South Africa explores how different masculinities
modulate substance use, interpersonal violence,
suicidality, and AIDS as well as recovery crossculturally. With a focus on three male protagonists
living in very distinct urban areas of Cape Town, this
comparative ethnography shows that men’s struggles to
become invulnerable increase vulnerability. Through an
analysis of masculinities as social assemblages, the
study shows how affective health problems are tied to
modern individualism rather than African ‘tradition’
that has become a cliché in Eurocentric gender studies.
Affective health is conceptualized as a balancing act
between autonomy and connectivity that after colonialism
and apartheid has become compromised through the
imperative of self-reliance. This book provides a rare
perspective on young men’s vulnerability in everyday
life that may affect the reader and spark discussion
about how masculinities in relationships shape physical
and psychological health. Moreover, it shows how men
change in the face of distress in ways that may look
different than global health and gender-transformative
approaches envision. Thick descriptions of actual events
over the life course make the study accessible to both
graduate and undergraduate students in the social
sciences. Contributing to current debates on mental
health and masculinity, this volume will be of interest
to scholars from various disciplines including
anthropology, gender studies, African studies,
psychology, and global health.
Introduction to Crystallography Donald E. Sands
2012-06-14 Clear, concise explanation of logical
development of basic crystallographic concepts. Topics
include crystals and lattices, symmetry, x-ray
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diffraction, and more. Problems, with answers. 114
illustrations. 1969 edition.
321 Down Street Keven M. Card 2014-03-21 The Only
Question Is Will Their Love Survive? When Sara and Jacob
find out they’re pregnant with a baby boy, nothing could
make them happier. They were your typical expecting
parents - deeply in love, deliriously excited to be
starting a family. However, their hopes are dashed when
the doctor gives a recommendation for Sara to take an
AFT. Five words change their destiny forever... “Your
son has Trisomy 21” Their perfect love story
unexpectedly spirals into panic, and their dream
shatters with it – devastating Sara. Jacob, confused and
troubled with the situation, tries to prompt Sara into
following the doctor’s suggestion: terminate the
pregnancy; assuring her that they can try again. Sara
angry at even the thought of destroying the life inside
of her, rejects him. Their love, marriage and future
suddenly start to fall apart; sending them both on very
different journeys… Chapter 1 - Bacon Sara stared out
the window in awe. The branches of the trees in the
backyard swayed back and forth in the light breeze, the
sun’s rays piercing through the leaves causing shadows
to dance across the wilted grass. Sara practically
floated around the kitchen in her excitement which
filled the room along with the smell of the sizzling
bacon she was cooking. After years of being married,
Sara knew exactly how to rouse her husband from sleep,
and she knew that the aroma would eventually coax him
out of bed. Elated, she let out a girlish laugh. Today
is going to be perfect, she thought. Sizzling and
crackling sounds from the frying bacon echoed from the
kitchen. She was certain that last pop would have woke
him up but she didn’t care because she was having too
much fun. She let her hand rest on her pregnant belly,
patting it affectionately. “I hope you like it out
here,” she murmured to herself and as if on cue, she
felt a tiny flutter in her stomach. Being pregnant was
unlike any other chapter of her life, she had never felt
more purposeful. She felt like a mess of contradictions.
Completely afraid and simultaneously stronger than ever.
Powerful, yet unattractive but her mother-in-law had
assured her that it was all just the hormones. It didn’t
stop her from feeling like a thanksgiving turkey,
although she did appreciate everyone’s attempt at making
her feel better. It wasn’t long before Jacob’s head
peeked around the corner, sleepy eyed and resembling
more of a toddler than a grown man. His golden hair was
creased in the middle, pointing up on one side and
flattened on the other. He flashed a smile at her,
“What’s all this?” She chuckled, “You have some serious
bed head Mr. Michaels.” Without a word he came up behind
her, wrapping his arms around her waist and placing his
hands on her stomach. “Should you really be standing up
for such a long time, Mrs. Michaels?” “I’m fine Jacob,”
she replied. “Besides the doctor said walking is healthy
for me and the baby, so standing shouldn’t hurt.” She
laughed patting his cheek playfully. He left a butterfly
kiss where her fingers brushed against his lips. “Well,
if physical activity is helpful…” Her grin gave way to a
full smile as she reached back to swat him. After a
short pause he continued, “Seriously, do you know what
would make this day better?” She raised her eyebrow,
expecting him to say something suggestive (which was
typical of him). He spun her around in his arms so that
she was facing him, her belly protruded slightly between
them making him hold her awkwardly but he went on
pretending she didn’t notice. “I was just going to say,
what would make this day better…” he trailed off looking
deeply into her eyes. “is finding out we’re having a boy
today.” She let out a bark of laughter “Really, that’s
not where I thought you were going with that.”
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